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[image: ]3rdWOW! Amazing, Year 1, 2 & 4. that’s fantastic!!
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Reception 89%
Year 1 100%  
Year 2 100%
Year 3 97% 
Year 4 100%
Year 5 90%   
Year 6 97%
ATTENDANCE           TEDDY AWARD
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Mini Police
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Whole school trip to Brantwood
DIARY - KEY DATES:

Wednesday 29th June - Feast of St. Peter and St. Paul

Thursday 30th June – KS2 Heaves Farm visit 

Friday 1st July – Mini Police visit to Lake Wardens

Friday 7th July – End of Year Praise and Year 6 Leavers Assembly at 9.30am

Hope you all have a lovely weekend!!











Wrap-around Care - all payments are due in advance when booking please
Breakfast Club is open from 8.15am until 8.45am £2 per child, per session	
After-school Club* runs from 3.15pm until 5.15 pm at £4 per child, per session.
*Please book a week in advance to allow staff planning.  If less notice is given we cannot guarantee availability.
		
					Head Teacher’s Comments



Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you have all enjoyed the sunshine. The children have been making the most of the sunny playtimes...

We hope the children enjoyed the whole school trip to Brantwood yesterday. We had such a fantastic day. 
We explored the house and grounds; making magic potions, natural bookmarks and woodland colour palettes. We enjoyed stories and poems with nature, in the woods. We also spent time reflecting, sketching our special pebbles and the beautiful view of Coniston. 
Have a look on our Facebook page for more pictures. 

Next week, we are looking forward to joining Father Bernard for mass on Wednesday morning, to celebrate the Feast of St. Peter and St. Paul. 
Some members of KS2 are visiting Heaves Farm on Thursday, this is always such a fun, interactive and hands on day. A letter will be sent home.

On Monday, the Mini Police took to the streets to monitor parking outside school. With PCSO Sarah Blacow's help, the children placed posters on windscreens of cars who needed a gentle reminder to park safely. The Mini Police also joined in with a water safety session. We are hoping to visit the lake wardens on Friday for a trip on Windermere.

I hope you all enjoy 
the weekend.

Stay safe, 

Mrs Bone
Acting Head teacher  
























Mrs Bone 
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Follow us on Twitter: @cuthberts_st
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